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MEMORANDUM 
 

  

Date: December 3, 2010 

 

To:Dr. Rickel 

 

From:Larry Ramirez 

 

cc:Governing Board 

 

RE:Community Schools Update 

 

 

 

Community Schools Flag Football and The Squad Dance/Cheer program 

Over 200 participants have reached the mid point of the season. We will have games on 

December 4th in Mammoth and conclude our season December 18
th 

with the playoffs and the 

championship games in San Manuel. The previous 2 games have been played in Oracle with 4 

games remaining in Mammoth and San Manuel. The Spirit Squad is fantastic. The response has 

been tremendous and everyone is having a great time.  

 

 

Blood Drive 

Community Schools is working with NHS to sponsor our Red Cross blood drives. The latest 

drive was on Tuesday November 30
th

 in the District Auditorium. We look forward to expanding 

the blood drives into Mammoth in February. 

 

 

 

Misc 

Community Schools continues to work with our students, student organizations, and community 

organizations to try to help improve our Community. 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 


